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Hello,

State of Connecticut Elected Officials, LCO 3471- “Police Accountability Bill” will severely
hamper how OUR Connecticut police officers do their jobs! As a voting citizen of Connecticut,
we elected you to make decisions based on FACTS, not on personal political agendas. LCO
3471 was rushed, not well thought out, and will place the citizens of Connecticut in harm’s way.
Please do what we elected you to do and vote to ensure all Connecticut residents remain safe.
VOTE NO ON LCO 3471.

Sincerely,
Darlene Gosnell

9 Beardsley Drive
Monroe, CT 06468
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